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4022 N Dawn Cypress Ct.
Houston, TX 77059
November 7, 2002

Lynn’s Landscaping Inc.

Attn.: Greg Gripon il
2060 Pecan Orchard Road

League City, TX 77573

Dear Greg:

This letter is somewhat tardy but I wanted to express our appreciation for the
fine work that Lynn’s Landscaping did in the design and construction of the
patio area at our residence in PineBrook. Our special thanks to Tony for his
help in the design details and especially to you for the oversight of the
implementation to ensure things were done correctly and in a timely fashion.
My wife, Paula, was especially pleased with the design and construction of
the pergola and we thank everyone involved for all their hard work.

We would be pleased to show the results of your efforts to any who might
have an interest in seeing first hand your quality workmanship. Just call us
at 282-282-9905 to arrange a viewing time. Thanks again!
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